
 
 

 

A notice for participants in the Health & Welfare Fund eligible through a 

Principal Employee Program Participation Agreement (PEPPA) 

 

For participants on monthly eligibility in the Operating Engineers Health & Welfare Fund under 
the terms of a Principal Employee Program Participation Agreement (PEPPA), there will be a 
few changes effective March 1, 2017.  These changes affect the eligibility of participants if their 
employer becomes delinquent. 
 
1.  The eligibility for the participant and any eligible dependents will be terminated at the end 
of the month for which the full flat rate employer contribution and report form was not timely 
received.   
2.  Such terminated eligibility will not be reinstated until after (a) all delinquent payments and 
reports are properly filed, and (b) proper reports and payments are timely submitted for three 
consecutive months thereafter.  
3.  The Reserve Hours Account will not be available to participants whose eligibility has been 
terminated for delinquent employer contribution reports and payments.   
 


